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Greg & Candace Duerr <greggyd@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Good Day,

I am here to encourage you to NOT vote for the regulatory changes as
proposed. We have enough regulation as it is.

Please don’t interfere with the free markets. Don’t we have enough
problems with government ’solving’ things?

Thank you,

Oreg Duerr


